
Graduate Student Advisory Council 

General Assembly Meeting 
Friday, November 3

rd
, 2017 

Rathskeller Loft 

1. Welcome, Introductions, Program Updates 

2. Reports 
a. NAGPS News 

i. Charity and Sarah were at the NAGPS conference this past weekend and 

will have some exciting information for all of us at the next meeting 

b. New VP 

i. Congratulations to Sydney Menigoz on her new GSAC Exec position as 

the VP of Programming! 

c. Faculty of the Month 

i. Congratulations to October’s faculty of the month, Dr. Yoder nominated 

by Maliya Smith! 

ii. Remember to nominate faculty members through the link sent to your 

emails by November 10
th

! 

iii. Faculty can be nominated every month, but can only win once a school 

year 

3. Presenters: 

a. Girls on the Run 

i. Still need people to volunteer and cheer on the runners! Please contact 

Charity if you or other members of your grad program are interested – WE 

NEED AT LEAST 5 VOLUNTEERS STILL! 

ii. November 11
th

 in Mattoon at the YMCA 

b. Career Services 

i. Located in the same building as the Health and Counseling Clinic 

ii. Available to help with applications for jobs or for PhD programs 

applications! 

4. Old Business 
a. Shirts! 

i. Don’t forget to stop in and get your GSAC shirt if you ordered one! If you 

haven’t paid yet, they are $12. Just head over to Charity’s office at 2210 

Buzzard Hall  

b. NAGPS 

i. Don’t forget to check out the membership benefits!  

ii. Insurances, resources, and special discounts 

5. New Business 
a. Thanksgiving Friendsgiving 

i. Remember to stay after our next meeting to make cards for elderly people 

in the area! 

6. Announcements 
a. Next Meeting:  

i. November 10
th

, 2017 - 12pm at Rathskeller Loft (MLK Union) 


